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- The geothermal well field drilling
will was completed the week of
May 11. The geothermal well field
horizontal piping into the building
was completed by the end of May.

- The old scuppers on the original
portion of the building have been
removed and replaced with a new
lintel and cast stone header. The
existing roof parapet will receive
new metal scuppers in the old
scuppers' place.

- Masonry tuckpointing on the
exterior of the building is completed.
The mason is awaiting special
shape bricks to arrive to complete
select existing brick replacement.

- Mechanical and Electrical rough-in
has begun inside the building.

- Interior demolition of the previous
mechanical system began the
week of May 18.



